HOME OF THE LANCASTER



Taylor Reynolds, Principal

Lancaster Middle School

Mark Uppena, Principal Lancaster High School

Rob J. Wagner, District Administrator

Neil Campbell

Director of Special Education

925 West Maple Street Lancaster, WI 53813 **Brad Sturmer, Principal**Winskill Elementary

(608) 723-2175 (phone)

(608) 723-6397 (fax)

October 7, 2021

Good Morning,

The Lancaster School Board voted last night at a special meeting to approve the attached transmission matrix. This matrix identifies the number of positive cases, dictating when face coverings will be optional or required inside school buildings. Our number will be based on all verified positive cases over the past seven days.

The threshold approved is based on two percent of the Lancaster Community School District student and staff population. This formula will be calculated using the number of positive cases over the past seven days. Eleven (11) cases will trigger required face coverings at Winskill and twelve (12) cases at the Middle/High School.

Our buildings will be independent of each other; one building may be optional, while the other building may be required.

We will switch to optional face coverings today. This transition is based on our current number of positive cases in both buildings over the past seven days. We will remain optional unless our positive cases reach the threshold, as identified in the matrix

Respectfully

Rob Wagne